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 Tuesday September 5th, 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians,   

 

I hope you, your families and friends are well and have enjoyed the Summer       I won’t mention the beautiful 

weather that has arrived now the children have returned to school…!  

We have enjoyed a busy and happy start to the new school year today with all the children beginning to settle 

into their new classes. The children all look extremely smart in their uniform, many thanks for your support 

with this. A polite reminder that black shorts are not school uniform outside of PE lessons and that only black 

footwear should be worn for school. 

As you are aware, the happiness and safety of our whole school community is what comes first at our school. If 

our children feel happy and safe, they engage in their learning and thrive! You as parents and guardians are an 

important part of our school community too. We pride ourselves as being an approachable and open team 

here and really do enjoy chatting with you all on our yard to ensure that we are doing all we can for your 

children here – so please do keep talking to us! A quick reminder that no scooters or bikes should be ridden at 

all on the school yard, for the safety of all. Neither should any balls games be played on the yard before 

school or at the end of the day. Although we have our lovely school dog, Mo, unfortunately no other dogs are 

permitted on the school grounds. Many thanks for your support with this. 

I will send out via email all the initial dates for the term next week and updates will be sent regularly as 

necessary. We will be looking at Clubs starting towards the start of October, once our whole school 

community have fully settled in. 

Please find below all the teachers’ direct email addresses should you prefer to contact them in this way: 

Miss T Pye – tina.pye@maesowen.conwy.sch.uk  Mrs J James – Jodie.james@maesowen.conwy.sch.uk 

Mrs G Thomas – gemma.thomas@maesowen.conwy.sch.uk Mrs M O’Connor – michelle.oconnor@maesowen.conwy.sch.uk 

Miss S Blears – stephanie.blears@maesowen.conwy.sch.uk Mr D Morgan – david.morgan@maesowen.conwy.sch.uk 

Mrs S Crowe – sally.crowe@maesowen.conwy.sch.uk Mrs K Jones – kristie.jones@maesowen.conwy.sch.uk  

 Please don’t hesitate to contact the School Office should you need any further information regarding 

anything at all. 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs C Foulkes  

(Headteacher) 
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